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Times are already hard enough, please don’t move forward with a residential rate hike. So many of us are now
working from home, changing the amount of power we use everyday, and yet still considered residential. There is
no other power option for most of us and we rely on your service. Please don’t make it harder for us!

Sent from my iPhone
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